
Vets News - July/August 2024

Tee Rating Evaluation

Our next open day competition on September 10 will see the 
evaluation of scores for a large field participating from a course 
setting. The tee markers may not be in the normal places for the 
vets competition. It will be a one off occurrence so that the KGC 
match committee can evaluate the course rating for the tee 
markers used on the day.


Additional Vets Competition

Our next additional Tuesday event will be held on October 29. 

It will be a Medley 2 Person Ambrose competition. 

Note the change, which permits mixed teams participating.


Trevor Bell Memorial Shield

The latest round of this competition was played at Jamberoo on 
August 22. Kiama has held its place at number 4 in the rankings, 
with Jamberoo and The Links Shell Cove tied at the top after 4 
rounds. The next round is scheduled for play at Russell Vale on 
September 16.


Saturday Vets in Conjunction Competitions

Winners can choose to receive a KGC Vets shirt in lieu of the usual 
ball prize.


Seaside and Valley Tournament

Entries are now open for this event to be held from November 24 to 
29 at Kiama and Jamberoo. To register, go to the nswvga website 
(nswvga.com.au), click on program, then click on 2024 program 
and scroll down to the bottom of page where all tournament details 
are shown in the right hand column. To access, click on the relevant 
link in the column. This week of golf event is not restricted to 
visitors. All KGC vets are encouraged to participate.


Annual General Meeting

This will occur after the October Vets competition on October 8, 
starting at 2 p.m. Your attendance is encouraged.


http://nswvga.com.au



